
From: Angela O'Neal <angelat.oneal@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2015 12:46:41 PM
Subject: Re: One SC

I got it and the hard copy :)

Sent from my iPhone

> On Nov 16, 2015, at 12:28 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Angela,
> You were blind copied on this email to Coach Staley.
> Katherine
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Pisarik, Holly
> Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 10:26 AM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: One SC
>
> Coach Staley,
>
> Attached is information regarding the One SC Flood Relief Fund. Thanks for agreeing to serve!
>
> Holly
>
>
> Holly G. Pisarik
> Chief Legal Counsel
> Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
> O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
>
> <Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119.pdf>
> <One SC Backgrounder.pdf>
> <One SC - Ways to Give.pdf>
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